
The Secretary of State for the Colonies (Sir Michael Hicks-Beach) 

made the following cavalier reply*

■X have to Inform you that It la not thought desirable 
to appoint » Canadian Commissioner to take part In the nego­
tiation of any treaty, but If your Government desire to 
send a person enjoying their confidence to advise with Her 
Majesty*» Government, or with the British Ambassador, on 
any questions that may arise during the negotiations, Her 
Majesty’s Government will be happy to give attention to his 
representations.*

This abort-sighted view soon passed into the desuetude to which 

equally narrow opinions of earlier days have been consigned#

Sir Charles Topper, who succeeded Sir A# T« Gelt as 

High Commissioner, contributed In great measure to this result# 

As Canadian representative at the International congress for the 

protection of submarine cables In 1885, he took a very indepen­

dent position.
In 1884, be obtained fuller recognition of Canaria’s 

sWus In negotiating treaties with foreign countries* This 

right was recognised In a letter from the foreign Office, dated 

July 26, 1884, containing the following extract*

•If the Spanish Government are favourably disposed, 
tba full power for these negotiations will be given to 
Sir Robert Morier and Sir Charles Tupper Jointly# The 
actual negotiations would probably be conducted by Sir 
Charles Tupper, but the convention, if conolpied, most 
be signed by both plenipotentiaries#*

Mr# Bayard, Secretary of State of the united States, In correspon­

dence with Sir Charles Tapper In 1887, spoke of the difficulties
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